
From:
To: Allen, Dee; Kemp, Mark
Cc: Great Yarmouth Third River Crossing; Great Yarmouth 3rd River Crossing
Subject: TR010043 Great Yarmouth Third River Crossing
Date: 24 July 2019 13:20:59

Dear Dee
 
Great Yarmouth Third River Crossing - Reference TR010043
Notice of Acceptance of Application for a Development Consent Order by
the Secretary of State
 
I am emailing to advise you that a Section 56 notification letter in relation to the
above scheme, which was previously issued to a S56(2)(d) consultee, has been
returned to us as undelivered.  As a result of diligent enquiries, we have identified
a new contact address and propose to re-issue two further notification letters to
this new address during the week commencing 22 July 2019.3
 
It is intended that these new notifications will state an extended deadline for
Relevant Representations of 23:59hrs on 28 August 2019.
 
Before issuing these new notifications, I would be grateful if you could advise
whether the Planning Inspectorate is happy to receive Relevant Representations
from these parties (either using the online form or as a paper copy) should they be
received prior to this extended deadline but after the originally stated deadline of 4
August 2019.
 
Kind regards, Vicky
 
Vicky Dale, Project Delivery Coordinator
Infrastructure Delivery 
Community & Environmental Services 
Tel: 01603 973912 | Dept: 0344 800 8020
Martineau Lane, Norwich, NR1 2DH 
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